
 

 

 
 

 
 

POSSES and BULLETIN 
on CASscoring 

 
 

Please download or print the Bulletin. 
To make a change in Posse, 

 write email to Bambino. 
 

We ask shooters from  
abroad to bring a completed  

RESIDENCE REGISTRATION FORM which is 
available on the CASscoring website for 

information on Summer Range 2023 at the 
registration office when you arrive at the 

shooting range. 
 

EXTRA T-shirts, mugs and other  merch 
will be at the shooting range for you if you 

are interested in them. 

 GOOD NEWS SR 2023 
 


